
THE SOLEMNITY  OF THE MOST HOLY TRNITY    

YEAR B | JUNE 2, 2024 

Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

 

THE DEACON’S SPEAKIN’ 
 

Dear sisters and brothers, 

 

In this season of graduation, I’d like to share some “truths” to live by with the 
graduating class of 2024. 
 

• BE humble enough to realize you still have a lot to learn. 
 

• BE ambitious enough to know you can be anything you want to be. 
 

• BE easy enough on yourself to enjoy, to laugh, to have fun. 
 

• BE mature enough to take responsibility for what you do. 
 

• BE confident enough to see that who you are inside is more important  
than how you look outside. 

 

• BE proud enough to take care of your body, your mind, and your spirit. 
 

• BE wise enough to choose your friends carefully. 
 

• BE absolutely sure that, wherever you go, whatever you do,  
 

YOU ARE LOVED! 

 

I’d like to conclude my remarks with a prayer for the graduates. 

 

Gracious and loving God, we ask, now, for your hand to be upon our graduates 
as they and their families celebrate this great milestone.  May they find comfort 
from our community’s continued embrace and support as they journey through 
life.  Bless their lives from this day on with goodness and success.  Enable them 
to stay true to their dreams for your greater glory, to discern what is right, 
good, and just, and to use their gifts wisely and in service to others.  Empower 
them to walk into the future with faith, hope, and great love guided by your light 
so that they may use their talents to “Go forth and set the world on fire”.  Amen 

 

Peace and love, 

 
 
 

Deacon John 
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YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 

 

Young Adult Bible Study 
Our young adult bible study will be meeting this Monday, June 3rd  at 6:00 pm. We will 
continue reading from the Gospel of Luke. Join us as we see how scripture is alive in 
our lives. 
 

Trivia Night 
Calling all those with random knowledge!! Join us  Wednesday, June 5th at 7:00 pm at 
Tioga-Sequoia Brewing Co. downtown for Trivia night. 

First Sunday Eucharistic Adoration 
Join us on Friday, June 7th, for our First Friday Sacred Heart Devotion. The 8:00 am 
Mass will be followed by Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Benediction. Adora-
tion will conclude with Reposition at 12:00 pm.  
 
Join our Flocknote email list. Contact  eucharistic.revival@csufnewman.com to join. 
 
We also wanted to let you know about an amazing documentary about the Eucharist 

coming to Regal Manchester and Regal Edwards Theater on  June 4th-6th with show-

times at 4:00 and 7:00 pm.  

Tickets are available through Fandango. For more details about this movie and a 

sneak peek go to JesusThirtsFilm.com. Rumor has it that you may even see our very 

own Bishop Joe Brennan in this film!  

Let's give a big shout out to Isaac Patel for his Eagle Scout project! Isaac not only 

raised funds for a new first aid station, but also spruced up the area by pulling 

weeds and planting flowers around the water fountain. Hats off to Isaac for his 

dedication and community spirit!  

E.K.G. Podcast 

Edgar, (Sister) Kathleen, and God is an intergenerational podcast where faith and life 

intersect. Listen to Edgar and Sister Kathleen cover faith topics and how they individu-

ally connect with it. Search E.K.G. or St. Paul Catholic Newman Center wherever you 

listen to podcast. You can also visit our site and listen at the bottom of the page. 

Edgar in Texas 

Pray for Edgar, our campus ministry director, as he attends and leads a session at the 

national Catholic Campus Ministry Association annual conference at the University of 

Texas A&M this week. 
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MAY CONTRIBUTIONS 

2023 2024 

May 7 $27,332.94 May 5 $20,741.55 

May 14 $12,039.19 May 12 $17,616.66 

May 21 $12,689.80 May 19 $18,272.76 

May 28 $8,531.22 May 26 $11,764.02 

    

MAY 2023  
TOTAL $60,593.15 MAY 2024   TOTAL $68,394.99 

Bulletin and Parish Media 
TO SUBMIT ANNOUNCEMENTS, ARTICLES, OR FLYERS FOR THE   

BULLETIN, WEBSITE, OR SOCIAL MEDIA: 

Email the Newman Communications Team at 

communications@csufnewman.com 

Submissions should be unformatted text, with pictures     
uploaded separately. They may be subject to editing and are 
not guaranteed for publication, so consider if the website or 

social media would be suitable alternatives versus the  

bulletin proper.  

Submissions are accepted no later than 12:00 pm on 
Wednesday of the week prior to publishing.  

Thank you from your parish staff! 

THE CRIME SURVIVORS MINISTRY 

We invite you to a day of reflection and healing for all victims 

and survivors of violence and crime. Please come and join the 

Healing Retreat with a healing Mass to be celebrated by the 

Most Rev. Joseph V. Brennan, D.D. on Saturday, June 29th 

from 8:00 am - 5:00 pm to be held at St. Paul Catholic New-

man Center. To register, contact Maciel Godburn 

at rjmaciel2019@gmail.com.  

Save the Date   

July 19th at 6:00 pm for a potluck  celebration in honor of Fr. 

Byron . More details coming soon. 

We are planning to put together "Fotos with Father" 
slideshow and we invite you to share one or two of your   
favorite photos with Father. There are two ways you may get 
the photos to us. 

1. If you have printed copies of photos, please mark your 

name on the back and place them in an envelope marked 

"Fotos with Father" and drop them at the front desk. 

2. If you have digital photos, please upload them to Dropbox 

at the link in the QR Code below. When you connect through 

the QR code, it will take you to a Dropbox 

shared folder. To upload photos you must 

join the folder using one the options dis-

played. You should then be able to upload 

your photo(s). If you have questions, please 

email  clergyassistant@csufnewman.com 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL FOR FR. ROBERT 
 

Come say goodbye to Fr Robert on Friday, June 21st, 

from 6:30 - 8:00 pm in the church courtyard. Ice cream, 

toppings and fun! If you would like, bring your favorite 

ice cream dish and chair, or just come and enjoy fellow-

ship and ice cream! 

To help or for more information, contact Dan and Ada 

at dananadada1982@yahoo.com 

For information regarding An Open Letter 
from Bishop Joseph Brennan: Addressing the 
Suffering Inflicted by Clergy Abuse please visit 
the Diocese of Fresno webpage 
at dioceseoffresno.org or our parish webpage 
at csufnewman.com. 

God of peace and justice, hear our prayers for 

healing the pain caused by the sins committed 

against these innocent survivors.   We offer 

this prayer through Christ our Lord.  Amen. 

Women's Book club  

The book study, The Life of Jesus by Andrea Tornielli 

will resume June 6th (Thursday) at 6:00pm in the Com-

munity Room across from the Chapel.  

All are welcome to come even if you didn't start out 

with us. The book is the bedrock but we are finding 

out the sharing of life transcends what we read. All are 

welcome. If you have any questions, contact Sister 

Kathleen, skd@csufnewman.com. 
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The Men's Spirituality Group also continues to meet 
every Monday after morning mass to 9:15 am in the 
Library. All Catholic men of the parish are welcome to 
grab a cup of coffee and a muffin and join us.  
 

Marian Movement of Priests Cenacle meets on 
Wednesday mornings at 10:00 am in the Community 
Room, and Wednesday evenings at 6:00 pm in the 
chapel. Please, join us. 

 

Grief Support                                                                        
We are in the process of reforming and restarting our 
grief support ministry. Look out for further announce-
ments. In the meantime, if you are in need of grief sup-
port, Hinds Hospice offers year round grief support ser-
vices or contact our Stephen Ministry through Niel 
Bianco at nbianco@biancoinvestigativegroup.com 

 

Joy of Love Moms 
First Sunday Youth Choir and Playground Gathering.  We 
look forward to our June First Sunday Youth Choir and Play-
ground Gathering!  All kids and teens are welcome to join the 
Youth Choir! Karl and Larry will lead rehearsal at 8:45 before 
Mass on Sunday, June 2nd.  Families of all ages are welcome 
on the playground between the 9:30 am and 10:30 am 
masses for our First Sunday gathering-- we will have water 
games, crafts, art, and activities for the little ones. If you 
would like to help with snacks or an activity, please let Jakki 
know!  

 

Faith, Family and Friends                                                 
Stay Tuned for upcoming program information              
& registration. 

 
LIFE MINISTRY 
Charles Arokiasamy can be reached at: 

lifeministry@csufnewman.com  

 

 Space Still Available! 

2024 Newman Center Vacation Bible 
School 

We are excited to announce the return of Vaca-
tion Bible School (VBS)  

to St. Paul Catholic Newman Center! 

 

 

Let’s dive into the details: 

Dates:  Monday – Friday, June 17-21 

Time:  9:00 am – 12:00 pm 

Location:  St. Paul Catholic Newman Center 

 

Registration Information: 

Online registration is available at       
vbspro.events/p/2f9b2a 

Registration costs:  

Regular Registration (after April 15) - $50/child. 
$120/family maximum 

Partial Scholarships are available - $10 per family 
commitment (request through online registration) 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  
To register for VBS, individuals/

families must first sign up for 
Flocknote at: 

 

First Friday Sacred Heart Devotion and Sacred Heart 

Feast Day Celebration.   

Please mark your calendars for our final First Friday Sacred 

Heart devotion before our Summer Break in July and Au-

gust.  Please join us on  June 7th . We begin at  8:00 am with 

a Youth Mass, followed by an 8:30 am family-friendly ado-

ration and fellowship afterwards until noon.  Father Byron 

inspired some families to make a pinata to celebrate the Sa-

cred Heart Feast Day and learn a little bit about the Theology 

of the Pinata together.  

RCIA 

This Sunday at the 11.30 am mass we will be having 
the Rite of Entering for three more people interest-
ed in embracing the Catholic faith and joining our 
parish. Please welcome Bob Fiorini, Adriana Meija 
and Sophia Velaquez. 
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PRAYERS: 
 Please pray for those who have requested special 

intentions and prayers:  

If you would like to include the name of someone 
on this list, please contact the office or visit our 

website and fill out the form under the          
“Prayer Requests” tab. 

Names of the sick / for special intentions will 
be published in the bulletin for four weeks, and 

then removed unless otherwise requested. 
Names of the deceased are published                 

the week after death.   

Sharon Retz 
Lisa Cruz 
Monica Polin  
Sara Parkes  
Mary Peterson  
Mark & Kaitlyn Williams  
Colleen  
Bill Hellam  
Kate 
Sonya Sidhu 

Zaire Woodruff 
Aileen Gray  
Dan Dungy  
Victoria Hoff  
Kerr Family  
Lisa Odom  
Veronica Andrade  
Rev. Msgr. Raymond C. 
Dreiling 

 And we pray for those who have died recently. 

 Manuela Tapia 

DIRECTOR OF FAMILY AND LIFE MINISTRIES 

AND LITURGY POSITION 

 We are looking for a special person to support our    

Family and Life Ministries and Liturgy. Do you have an 

interest or know a great candidate for this full-time    

position? Send us an email at plc@csufnewman.com for 

more information or to apply. 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE 

MAY 26— JUNE 2, 2024 

SUNDAY, JUNE 2 CORPUS CHRISTI 
Catholic Charities 
 
7:30am  Mass for  Needs & Intentions of Parishioners Chapel 
9:30am  Mass for Tom Castalazo Chapel 
9:30am  CLOW Community Room 
9:30am  RCIA Catechumenate Library 
11:30am Mass for Sebastian Tyburski Chapel 
7:00pm  Mass for  Arthur Hermosilla Chapel 
8:00pm  1st Sunday Adoration & Confessions Chapel 

MONDAY, JUNE 3  

 
8:00am  Communion Service Chapel 
8:00am  Men’s Morning Scripture Study Library 

TUESDAY, JUNE 4  
 
8:00am  Communion Service Chapel 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 5  
 
8:00am  Special Intention of Beau Nicholson Chapel 
10:00am Marian Movement of Priests Community Room 
6:00pm  Marian Movement of Priest Cenacle  Cafeteria 

THURSDAY, JUNE 6  
 
8:00am  Communion Service Chapel 
4:00pm  Confessions Chapel 
5:30pm  Fresno Catholic Singles Cafeteria 
6:00pm  Mass for Rosalina Tabosa Chapel 
6:00pm  Life of Jesus Book Community Room 
6:00pm  Adult Confirmation Library 
6:30pm  RCIA Inquiry Community Room 
6:30pm  Tacos & Theology John 23 

FRIDAY, JUNE 7  
 
8:00am  Mass for Jerry Samora Chapel 
8:30am  Sacred Heart Devotion for Families Chapel 
9:00am  Adoration Chapel 
5:30pm  Food Recovery Network Cafeteria 
6:30pm  Lay Claretian Evangelizers Missionaries Library 

SATURDAY, JUNE 8  
 
3:30pm  Confessions Chapel 
5:00pm  Mass for Rod Mar Chapel 

SUNDAY, JUNE 9 CORPUS CHRISTI 
Catholic Charities 
 
7:30am  Mass for John Landin Chapel 
9:30am  Mass for Eleanor Marie Avila Chapel 
9:30am  CLOW Community Room 
9:30am  RCIA Catechumenate Library 
11:30am Mass for Dennis Mata Chapel 
2:00pm  Filipino Mass Chapel 
7:00pm  Mass for Needs & Intentions of Parishioners Chapel 

 

WEEKEND SACRISTAN AND RECEPTIONIST 

 We are looking for several candidates for our Weekend Sac-

ristan and Receptionist Positions. This is a great part-time posi-

tion for students or other interested parishioners. Do you have 

an interest or know a great candidate? Send us an email at 

plc@csufnewman.com for more information or to apply. 
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